GRA Minutes 

7th July 2009
1. Apologies; Judith, Paul, Anna, Anne, Ben, Marie, Charles, Liz 

Minutes- Janet read out, will email over to Marie to put onto the website 

2. Funding 

Lottery 

Paul/ Anna- H will follow the bill up. 

Lottery;

Richard to invoice group for bird boxes ASAP 

Richard to send dimensions for gateway that Anna/ Liz will look at
- cant buy old ones must buy new ones- Richard to find out and email us 

- Hannah and Irene to meet about this separately 

Write report- Liz, Marie and Hannah 

Community Foundation

We got a certificate for our good management of funds 

YOF/YCF

Money shortly to hit the account 
Julie offered to support the project

Hannah to coordinate a meeting with Leisure, Unity, young people and residents association

Actions;

Richard to come up with a list of places that art work could be done on

Irene to ring the electricity building people to see if we can decorate it

3. Leisure update 
See sheet attached 
If the drain does not work then Simon/ Ground work will come back and dig the drain deeper and put limestone in. 

Pathway may not be as wide as possible

Richard will check out how long the path should last for 

One of the dog bins has been wreaked- and Richard will follow this up with Groundwork

Reporting the motorbikes is very important- we have to make sure we report it as this will make sure that we get things addressed. The group informed Richard that there is a few key times; about 5pm on week days and lunchtime at weekends. Ring the Longsight police station on 8725050.
Fences will be done by Groundwork and additional costs will come from Cash Grants. The group voted to support Richard's proposal. H reiterated that as long as every entrance would be secure then we would be happy. Richard agreed and explained that there were 6 kissing gates, 1 A frame, the fences and the archways. 

We need to think about the next faze and what we want to go in there; seating around the tree, pathway from Bluebell to baths, benches. H suggested that we apply on mass for this. 

Pavilion- could we use it? Richard explained that it was going to have a new kitchen and care and repair were going to put it in but this has yet to happen. The building is a bit of a drive and may not be appropriate for us to use. They may need to flatten it rather than try and use another one. 

Action; Joan and Irene to agree, with Richard, what the £3000 extra from cash grants will be spent on. Richard will get a list together.
Richard to contact Barbara Topping, from bowling team, who uses it for our meetings 

4. Event update 
Crazy golf- it went well, really popular event, lots of people involved, more residents association involved in making holes. Lots of other activities- art etc. Led to another follow up event on Sunday to do the art project- it went really well- Liz, Judith and Janet ran the session. 

Planting- not enough people and the decision was taken not to plant them until the fences were up. 

Action- Gareth to ask Stephen to make a good sign which shows 

5. Newsletter 
Judith to write something about dog show

Memories of park from Mum- Julie 

Recipes- picnic BBQ. Hananh to do

Paul and Anna on planting 

Liz about art project 

Gareth to write something about crazy golf

Word search of wild birds 
Winner of Bernard's prize 

Deadline by the end of July 

Action- write articles by end of summer 

6.  AOB; 
· Marie Curie bulbs- we buy bulbs, people pay us for a bulb and bury it in memory of their parent  
September is the plant time- lets go for 17th of October 

Action- Mark to get the bulbs and also ring Marie Curie 

Hannah to write a letter and send it to B&Q and others 

· Cut a tree branch by the bus stop- Richard to follow this up, they need a trim 

· Litter pick will be this weekend at 12pm 

· Sports Development officer- Anthony Thompson would be able to assist us. Leisure maybe able to sort out a cricket pitch mowed for us- Richard will price it up. John to forward Anthony's email address to Hannah    
· Entrance at the top of the Byrom Avenue; children are using an unofficial entrance. 

           Action- Irene to inform people that this will go into the next round  
· Irresponsible dog owners; dog wardens will only come if it is persistent offending. Dog warden has to be paid for by the council and Richard had to check if he has been, it secret. There is very little that can be done on individual cases only if there are persistent people who can be reported.
· Stephen to follow up orchard although council have pledged to put an orchard in each park 

Next meeting 1st September 2009 

